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On Feb 10, 2021, at 11:27 AM, George Pioustin <georgepioustin@gmail.com> wrote: 

 

Dear Father, 

Trust you are doing well. I hope you remember me from our previous chats. I am writing this 

after attending the DVK webinar on liturgical music. It was a pleasure listening to you, 

although I wish you were given more time. I am also glad to share that I have been offered a 

fully funded PhD Fellowship at the University of California, Los Angeles, in the department 

of ethnomusicology, where I will be working on my project that looks at the various musical 

traditions among the St. Thomas Christians.  

Looking forward to reading and listening to more of your research presentations.  

 

Kind Regards 

George Pioustin 

 

From: Joseph Palackal <jpalackal@gmail.com> 

Date: February 10, 2021 at 4:01:32 PM EST 

To: George Pioustin <georgepioustin@gmail.com> 

Subject: Re: Graduate study 

That is great news, George. Congratulations  

That is the right place for you. I am very happy for you 

Glad that you liked the presentation. I had to skip many pages to keep the time 

Did you prepare s as proposal?  

All thd best 

Keep in touch  

Fr. Joseph 

 

Sent from my iPhone 
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